
June 13th, 1929

John W. Ross,Esq.,
360 St. James Street, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear John:-
I am more sorry than I can 

tell you that I have not been able to see you 
since returning. I have, of course, been very 
busy, but yet when one thinks of all the days 
that have gone by I cannot excuse my neglect.
It was not Intentional nor was I Indifferent to 
the welfare of one of my oldest and best friends 
in Montreal.

I hear now that you have not 
been into the office this week and that you are 
thinking of going to the hospital for an examination. 
I would sincerely urge you not to be casual about 
your own health, but to see to it without delay.
Some day soon I hope to see you, even if I have to 
go out to Woodlands.

I have had the good fortune to 
run across A1 more than once and also to meet your 
son, who have told me from time to time how you 
are getting on, yet nothing will satisfy but a long 
talk. I sincerely hope that you improve each day.

Grive my love to Mrs. Hoss., 
Yours faithfully.


